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A SECTION OF NORTH HAMLIN ROAD TO CLOSE FOR SIX 

MONTHS 
Road Closure Begins at 9 a.m. on May 5 

ROCHESTER, NY — The Monroe County Department of Transportation will close a section of 
North Hamlin Road between Lake Road East Fork and Lake Road West Fork in the Town of 
Hamlin. It is necessary to close this portion of the road for repairs from 9 a.m. Monday, May 5, 
2025 through 5 p.m. Saturday, November 1, 2025 for a bridge rehabilitation project.  

Motorists are advised to seek alternate routes. A detour will be posted.  
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